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22/09/2018  13:31:002018/3976/P OBJ M Michaelson The Plant Noise Impact Assessment Report para 5.7 quotes paragraph 117 of the NPPF which states that 

“Planning policies and decisions should promote an effective use of land in meeting the need for homes and 

other uses, while safeguarding and improving the environment and ensuring safe and healthy living 

conditions”.  

However, as the proposed drawings of Elevations A, B and C show,  the new plant and screening is 

significantly more prominent than the existing. The elevations are wider, deeper, and higher and the whole is a  

much more massive structure than the existing one. There is no doubt this will have a negative impact on the 

first floor flat and other neighbours in Belsize Mews in terms of views and outlook.
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